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AN INJECTION SYSTEM AEROSOL
UN AEROSOL A SYSTEME D'INJECTION

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT D'UTILISER

CAUTION/ATTENTION:

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF

REGISTRATION NUMBER 22059 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT NUMERO
D'ENREGISTREMENT 22059 LOI SUR LES PRODUITS 

ANTIPARASITAIRES

NET CONTENTS: 650 g:CONTENU NET

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS.................................. 0.5%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE........ 1.0%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.......................... 1.0%

GARANTIE:

PYRETHRINES................................. 0,5%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE........ 1,0%
BUTOXYDE PIPERONYLIQUE...................... 1,0%

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 HEAD STREET,

DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: A heavy duty commercial insecticide for use
as an injection system or a space spray (fogging) in hospitals,
restaurants, food plants, supermarkets, motels, hotels,



utilities, barns, drive sheds, locker rooms, and industrial
buildings.  May also be used in homes when applied by
professional pest control operators.

SPACE SPRAY (FOGGING): FLYING INSECTS, FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS,
WASPS, SMALL FLYING MOTHS, AND FRUIT FLIES: Close all windows and
doors and direct fog upward at a rate of 1-3 seconds per 30 cu.m. 
Disperse in all locations.  Keep area closed for 15 minutes. 
Ventilate before reentering.  Mud Dauber and Wasp Nests: Spray
directly on insects and their nests.

CONTACT SPRAY: GRAIN WEEVILS, FLOUR BEETLES, SAWTOOTHED GRAIN
BEETLE, CHOCOLATE MOTHS, INDIAN MEAL MOTHS, CARPET BEETLES, DRUG
STORE BEETLES IN EXPOSED ADULT AND LARVAE STAGES: Contact as many
insects as possible when treating infested areas such as cracks,
crevices, stored products, machinery, and dark secluded areas. 
For carpet beetles, treat infested areas of carpet, localized
areas of floors, baseboards and into cracks and under carpets
where these pests may be found.  Spray 10-20 seconds per 100 sq.m
of floor space.  Repeat treatment weekly as insects appear.

COCKROACHES, SPIDERS, ANTS, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS, EARWIGS,
MILLIPEDES, SOWBUGS, PILLBUGS, AND CENTIPEDES: Hold aerosol close
to cracks and mist directly into them, contacting as many insects
as possible.  Apply freely in all possible hiding places, behind
baseboards, sinks, cabinets, coffee makers, meter boxes,
manholes.  Repeat all treatments as necessary.  Insects must be
contacted by insecticide to be killed. 

FLEAS AND BROWN DOG TICKS: Close windows and doors.  Hold aerosol
100 cm above floor and direct fog toward floor and lower walls at
rate of 10 seconds per 100 sq.m.  Make sure that all floor, sofa,
and chair surfaces, and animal sleeping quarters are contacted. 
Repeat treatment after 7 days.

BEDBUGS: Apply to bed frames, mattress buttons and seam beads,
cracks and crevices in adjacent walls, floor areas, and
furniture, baseboards and other areas where these pests may be
present.

INJECTION SYSTEM:  Replacing the atomizing mist nozzle (fogger
nozzle) with the Injection System nozzle and injection tube, or
attaching the aerosol to an Injection System Gun Assembly, allows
for controlled applications in cracks and crevices.  Place valve
on the stem and press down lightly making sure tip is pointing
away from face and body.  Place injection system in cracks,
crevices, holes, and other small openings and release
approximately 1 second per spot for flushing and contact.  Inject
and spray all locations where the above insects may be a problem.



IN MEAT PACKAGING PLANTS AND FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS apply only
when plant is not in operation by injecting into cracks and
crevices and other locations where these insects may be a
problem, contacting directly as many insects as possible.  Foods
should be removed or covered during treatment.  Cover all food
processing surfaces prior to spraying.  All food processing
surfaces should be washed and rinsed thoroughly with potable
water after spraying and before re-use for food processing.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS.  Do not
remain in treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation after sealed
areas have been treated.  Do not use on Food.  This product
contains petroleum distillates and it may stretch and/or stain
certain fabrics after its application.  Prior to use of this
product in areas where product may contact fabrics ie. carpets
and furniture, spray a small hidden area of the fabric and let it
dry to test for colour fastness and compatibility.  Remove pets,
birds and cover fish aquariums before spraying.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not puncture.  Do not use or store near heat or
open flames.  Exposure to temperature over 50 deg C may cause
bursting.  Never throw container into fire or incinerator.

Avoid inhalation of spray mist and skin contact.  Do not use in
nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged persons are
confined.

FIRST AID: Flush contaminated eyes with plenty of water and get
medical attention.  If on skin, flush with clear water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  Wash contaminated
clothing before re-use.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance
with provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

PRO(R) is a registered trademark of Sanex Agro Inc./PRO(R) est
une marque deposee de Sanex Agro Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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